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18 October 2024 

Inspector Helen Hockenhull BA (Hons) B.Pl MRTPI 

Dear Ms Hockenhull 

Examination of the Remitted Part of the Salt Cross Village Area Action Plan (AAP) 

I write to provide you with a further update on the above, following my previous letter of 1st 

October 2024.  

Unfortunately, I must advise you that the Council is not yet in a position to be able to submit its 

proposed policy modifications and supporting evidence in relation to AAP Policy 2 – Net Zero 

Carbon Development.  

I must apologise once again for any inconvenience this causes in terms of the examination 

timetable but trust you will appreciate the vital importance of this issue for the Council and the 

future of Salt Cross Garden Village.   

I do not anticipate a significant delay in submitting the material to you but rather than indicating 

a specific date at this point, I propose to liaise with the Programme Officer once the position is 

clear so that you and interested parties can be advised accordingly.   

Again, if you have any questions or require any further clarification, do please let me know. 

Yours sincerely 

Chris Hargraves 

Planning Policy Manager 

CHRIS HARGRAVES 

Planning Policy Manager 

Tel: 01993 861686 

Email: chris.hargraves@westoxon.gov.uk 

ED5




